
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Mitchell Freeway Extension: Burns Beach Road to Hester Avenue 

 

ROAD CLOSURES 
Wanneroo Road between Joondalup Drive and Golf Links Drive 
Wanneroo Road will be closed between 

Joondalup Drive and Golf Links Drive on 

the following dates (weather permitting): 

 

 9pm Thursday 15 June to 5am 

Friday 16 June 

 9pm Friday 16 June to 5am 

Saturday 17 June 

 

The closure is required to facilitate 

resurfacing works.  

 

Please refer to the enclosed diagram for 

the suggested detour routes.  

 

Signage will be in place to guide road 

users. 

 

For further road closure information, 

please call 1800 883 402 or email 

MFEenquiries@cpbcon.com.au. 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Above: Detour route for road users shown in green 

Above: Detour route for vehicles over 19m shown in green 

Above: Detour route shown in green 
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